
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON RULES AND REORGANIZATION

March 12, 1993    Hearing Room E 1:30 p.m.   Tape 38

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Rep. John Watt, Chair Rep. Lonnie Roberts, Vice-Chair
Rep. Dave McTeague Rep. Cedric Hayden Rep. Michael Payne Rep. Eldon
Johnson Rep. Fred Girod Rep. Avel Gordly

MEMBER EXCUSED:   Rep. Delna Jones

STAFF PRESENT:          Adrienne Sexton, Committee Administrator Kenneth
Brady, Committee Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED:   HJR     22    -    Requires    legislative
approval before administrative                          rules take
effect

HB 2496 - Regulates out of state travel
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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
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quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
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TAPE 38, SIDE A

003    REPRESENTATIVE JOHN WATT, COMMITTEE CHAIR: Convenes meeting at
1:34 p.m. -Opens work session on HJR  22.

WORK SESSION - HJR  22

008    ADRIENNE SEXTON, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: Explains HJR  22 and -7
amendments.

016  REPRESENTATIVE LONNIE  ROBERTS: Which  committee will  have this in
the interim?

020    WATT: Legislative Counsel Committee.

024  MOTION:  Rep. ROBERTS  moves  HJR  22  with  -7 amendments  to  the
floor with a DO PASS       recommendation.

028  VOTE:  In a  ROLL CALL  VOTE,  voting AYE:  Rep. Girod,  Johnson,
Payne, Vice-Chair     Roberts, Chair Watt. NAY: Rep. Gordly, McTeague.
EXCUSED:                             Rep. Hayden, Jones.

032    WATT: HJR  22 passes to the floor.  Rep. Girod is the carrier.

033  REPRESENTATIVE  DAVE  MCTEAGUE:  Serves notice  of  a  possible
minority report.

034    REPRESENTATIVE AVEL GORDLY: Seconds notice of minority report.



035    WATT: Closes work session on HJR  22. -Opens work session on HB
2496.

WORK SESSION - HB 2496

038    SEXTON: Explains HB 2496 with -4 amendments.

084  WATT: Notes that  many issues were discussed  in previous hearings
about HB 2496. -Has become an accountability bill. -Notes that the
committee will be watching agencies.

102  REPRESENTATIVE ELDON JOHNSON: Did Legislative Fiscal give any
indication of    reductions that might apply to agencies because of
this?

106    SEXTON: No. -Difficult to determine at this time.

115    JOHNSON: Might be brought up to Ways and Means for consideration.

120    WATT: Yes.  Good idea.

124  REPRESENTATIVE MICHALE  PAYNE: Expresses  concern for  the little
amount saved here  compared to  what is  being cut  in schools  and
developmentally disabled programs.

132  MOTION:  Rep.  ROBERTS  moves  HB 2496  to  the  floor  with  a DO
PASS recommendation.

137       VOTE: In a ROLL CALL VOTE, all members present vote AYE. Rep.
Jones is EXCUSED.

139    WATT: HB 2496 passes to the floor.  Rep. Gordly is the carrier.
-Closes work session. -Adjourns at 1:45 p.m.
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EXHIBIT LOG:

A -   Amendments to HB 2496 B -   Amendments to HJR  22


